Arlington Heights Park District

Bicycle Association

Jean Gain

717 N. Beverly Lane

Arlington Heights, Illinois 60004

February 19,1973

President's Council On Physical Fitness Presidential Sports Award P.O. Box 129 Radio City Station New York, New York 10019

Dear Sirs,

As the secretary of our bicycle club many of our members are interested in getting the Presidential Sports Award in bycycling.

Our group of over ninety cyclists is primarily a social family organization. But at least one third of our group uses the bike as transportation as well as recreation. We think that working for this award would be a goal in our bicycling.

Would you please send me 30 of the personal log books so that I may give them to those that are interested.

Thank you very much.

Sincerely,

Jean Gain, Secretary
Arlington Heights Park District
Bicycle Association